
                                                            

Fairhope Rec Board Meeting 

Agenda – May 18, 2022 
5:15 p.m. in the Meeting Room 

Recreation Center – 803 North Greeno Road, Fairhope, AL 
 

• Approval of Minutes for 
o April 20, 2022 

• Recreation Update – Pat White 

• New Business/Old Business – Charlie Williamson 

• Discussion of Rec Board Opening – Charlie Williamson 

• Softball – Maurice Morrisette 
 

 
 

Schedule of Future Meetings 
Note: Regular meetings are on the 3rd Wednesday of each month at 

5:15 p.m. in the 
Meeting Room at the Recreation Center, 803 North Greeno Road, 

Fairhope, AL 
 

Next meeting: June 15, 2022 

 

City of Fairhope Recreation Department Mission Statement: To offer the citizens of  
Fairhope the best and safest recreational facilities in all sports and leisure. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Minutes of the Fairhope Recreation Board 

The Fairhope Recreation Board met on Wednesday, April 20, 2022, at 5:15 p.m. in the 

Rec Center at 803 North Greeno Road. 

Present: Charlie Langham, Charlie Williamson, Haden Giddings, Pat White, Cathy 

Hudson, Jack Burrell and Corey Martin.  Absent: Lisa Atchley, Maurice Morrisette and 

Derek Thomas. 

The meeting was called to order by Charlie Williamson at 5:15 p.m.  The minutes of the 

April 20, 2022, meeting minutes were considered and approved on a motion by Haden 

Giddings, seconded by Charlie Langham, none opposed. 

Guest: Scott Berry attended the meeting and asked the Rec Board to considered for the 

opening position on the Board.  

 

Recreation Updates: 

Pat White informed the Rec Board of the following projects: The indoor pool has a 

mysterious water leak, and we are searching for the source; FHS Baseball plays tonight 

vs Daphne in Area play; Met with the engineers on the track project and so far, the 

topography survey has been done and the engineers are getting the geo survey done 

now.  As of now, we will have to re-route the water main line and move 2 of the light poles.  

Removing the existing 2 story building was also discussed as the best option at this point, 

due to space: The fencing surrounding the playground area and garden at Rotary Youth 

Park is now complete.  We will be working to establish a parking area next to the 

basketball court and a driveway that connects to the existing parking lot.  We are also 

working on improvements to the baseball field in the back; The annual spring soccer 

tournament is this Saturday and Sunday, and we are expecting roughly 107 teams from 

multiple states.  Our Parks & Rec Staff will be running the concession stand and will be 

serving pulled pork, chicken salad, hamburgers, cheeseburgers, etc. 

Charlie Langham made a motion to approve Scott Berry as the new Rec Board Member 

and Haden Giddings second the motion. 

Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:54 p.m. 

 


